## **Helen Evison**

From:

Chris Fuller [chrisfuller17@hotmail.com]

Sent:

02 February 2019 12:31

To:

Helen Evison

Subject:

RE: Cricket Ground Grass Cutting 2019

Good Afternoon Helen

Yes Please

Ill start cutting in March and keep going til the weather doesn't allow me too.

I would like to increase the cost to £650.00

Kind Regards

Chris

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Helen Evison < helen.evison@gmail.com > Sent: Saturday, February 2, 2019 12:09:55 PM

To: 'Chris Fuller'

Subject: RE: Cricket Ground Grass Cutting 2019

Dear Chris,

I hope you are enjoying the snow....

We have a PC meeting 27<sup>th</sup> Feb and I would be grateful if you would let me know whether the Cricket Club wish to continue maintaining the outfield this year and if so, at what cost?

Thanks, Helen

**From:** Chris Fuller [mailto:chrisfuller17@hotmail.com]

Sent: 11 May 2018 08:35

**To:** Helen Evison **Subject:** Grass Cutting

Good Morning Helen,

Can you pass this request for Payment to your Parish Treasurer Please

I think I was asked to do this a month ago,

Regard's Chris